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Bramcote Church of England Primary School - Multi-Academy Trust (MAT) Consultation 

Wednesday 26th February 2025 – Wednesday 23rd April 2025 

Proposal  
The Governing Body is proposing that Bramcote C of E Primary School becomes an academy and joins the 
Archway Learning Trust. 
 
Consultation  
We are now initiating the formal consultation process with key stakeholders. Stakeholders are invited to 
submit comments and questions. The responses to this consultation will be used to determine the final 
decision on whether to proceed with the proposal to join Archway Learning Trust.  
 
As a Governing Body we are seeking the views of the groups and organisations below. 
 
• Pupils, parents and carers  
• Staff and their union representatives  
• The Local Authority (Nottinghamshire County Council)  
• The Diocese of Nottingham and Southwell  
• Local schools  
• The local community  
• Other interested parties 
 
We hope this consultation document and the information found via our respective websites will help you to 
formulate your own views on this important proposal.  
 
The consultation process will start on Wednesday 26th February 2025 4:00pm and conclude on 
Wednesday 23rd April 2025 12:00pm. 
 
Questions and comments regarding the consultation can be submitted as follows: 
Online Form:  https://forms.office.com/e/5FaRN8c8hF  
 
Letters: marked ‘Private and Confidential – MAT Consultation’ can be handed into the school office (or 
posted) to Bramcote C of E Primary School, Hanley Avenue, Bramcote, NG9 3HE. 
 
In addition, consultation meetings will be held at the school as follows: 
Parents/carers and the local community:  Thursday 20th March  5:00pm-6:00pm at Bramcote C of E 
Primary School.  
 
Consultation documents will also be available on our website – www.bramcotecofeprimary.co.uk  
We would welcome your views, whether positive or negative, on the proposal. The consultation period will 
run from Wednesday 12th February 2025 4:00pm and Wednesday 26th March 2025 12:00pm. Comments 
must be received by the end of this consultation period. 
Yours Sincerely  

 
Sarah Meredith 
Headteacher 
Bramcote C of E Primary School 
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